Dear Shareholders,

We are excited to announce the appointment of our new senior management team members,
effective immediately. This change is part of our ongoing commitment to strengthen our
leadership and drive our company towards greater success.

New Appointments:

« John Doe - Chief Executive Officer
o Jane Smith - Chief Financial Officer
e Emily Johnson - Chief Operating Officer

Each individual brings a wealth of experience and a proven track record in their respective fields.
We are confident that their expertise will be invaluable in achieving our strategic goals and
enhancing shareholder value.

Please join us in welcoming them to our senior management team. We look forward to their
contributions and are excited about the future of the company.

Thank you for your continued support.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Company Name]
[Contact Information]



